
 

November 18, 2016 

 

Dear East Lake Academy Grades 6-8 Parents, 

The Apostolic Committee has secured a number of dates for our 6th-8th grade students to volunteer at a 

PADS shelter.  PADS is an organization that provides food and shelter to homeless families in Lake 

County.  The first date we will be volunteering is Saturday, December 10, 2016.  The students would be 

required to be present at the PADS location in downtown Libertyville, from 5:30pm-8:30pm to set up 

and serve the guests.  There will be one-two East Lake staff members volunteering alongside our 

students at each volunteer date.  The PADS coordinator requests only 6 student volunteers and 2-3 

adult volunteers at each session and so we will therefore need to accept volunteers on a first come, 

first served basis.       

At this time, we are seeking student and parent volunteers to serve December 10, 2016.  Parents 

will be responsible for transporting children to and from the PADS location in downtown Libertyville 

located at the United Methodist Church, 429 Brainerd, Libertyville (across from the Cook Memorial 

Library).  Thank you! 

In Christ, 

The Apostolic Committee 

YES!  My child, (name)_____________________________________________, Grade ________     

is interested and available to volunteer at the PADS shelter on December 10,2016.  

YES!  I, (parent name) _____________________________, am interested and available to volunteer 

at the PADS shelter on December 10, 2016.   

I (print parent name)_______________________________________ will pick up my child at 8:30pm. 

 

I can be reached at the following phone number on the evening of the PADS event:  

_______________________________________    

 

East Lake will confirm your child’s participation with an email.  Please provide your preferred email  

address:___________________________________________________________________ 


